FROM YOUR BUSINESS MANAGER

14 on Book 1 2 on Book 2 0 Inside Apprentice 0 Teledata Tech 0 Teledata Apprentice

Dear Brothers and Sisters.

I'd like to recognize our Organizer, Jared Parsley, for doing an outstanding job of organizing new members into Local 32. His success has led to more hours and more work for the members of the exam board. I would like to thank Sam Brown, Brent Cavanaugh, Bill Shaffer, Chris Stalsburg, and Nate Swaney for the time and effort they have contributed to testing the new recruits, and bringing them in. Thank you for stepping up!

I'd also like to thank Paul Karges, Tony Pohlman, Jesse Hall and Gregg Sharp for volunteering their time and energies to help make the hall a nicer place. They have taken on many projects to improve the appearance of the hall. If anyone else would like to help, please contact us. We appreciate your help more than you know.

We have had another fine meal, prepared by Jared Parsley, for our May Union Meeting. We appreciate all the work that he puts into making our meetings a little nicer.

I'm happy to say that work has been picking up! We have open calls at the hall with calls for Cenovus and Nutrien offering a 15% incentive based on attendance. We would love to see our members man our own jobs.

Fraternally,

Michael S. Ruppert Business Manager

Tula Rago